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Mark your calendars for a Spring Potluck Sunday April 16th immediately 
following worship. Sign-up in the hallway indicating an entrée or dessert to 
share. Bring a friend! 

 
The next meeting of the Women of Trinity will be on 
Wednesday, April 12th at noon at Lum’s Fernbrook Inn, 700 Main 
Road, Dallas.  If you wish to attend, please place your name on the 
sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the hallway. All women of Trinity 
are invited and encouraged to attend.    

 

Trinity Helping Hands is going to do something new. We will be 

doing an insert in the bulletin on Mother’s Day. We will be providing 
forms for you to complete in order to include those special women in 
your life, either in memory of or in honor of. These could be your 
wife, mother, grandmother, aunt, sister or just someone who has 
helped fill this special role in your life. We will be asking for a 
donation to include your special lady/ladies in the special insert. This 
is a simple way to say thank you to those special women in your life and at the same 
time help to increase the general account of Trinity Presbyterian Church.  
 
The forms and an envelope will be available on the table in the hall and Nicole will 
include the form in an email for those of you not able to make it to church. All forms will 
need to be submitted and received by Monday, May 1st. This is necessary so that the 
insert can be typed up and added to the Mother’s Day bulletin. If you have any 
questions, please contact Karin Thompson at 570-332-5319. Please make your check 
payable to Trinity Presbyterian Church. 
 

Deacons wrap up. The last of the food donations were delivered to 
the pantry on Tues.  We had a total of 333.5 lbs of food donated 
during this drive. The Easter baskets were made up and delivered 
to the schools on Monday.  We made up a total of 13 baskets: 5 
children from Dallas, 1 child from Trinity Learning Center & 7 
children from Lehman 

 
Your Easter flowers are in the back of the sanctuary, please take them home with you 
after services today. Michele Steele thanks for getting the palms for last week. 
Thank you very much for your donations and support for these projects.  We could not 
do these projects without our very generous members. To our Deacons thanks for jobs 
well done!  Reminder our next meeting will be Sun. 4/16/23 after the Pot Luck Lunch. 
 

There will be a Session meeting Tuesday April 18th at 
6:30 pm. 
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NOW ACCEPTING JEWELRY - The annual rummage sale is just 
around the corner.  That means it's time to get your jewelry that you 
never wear out of your jewelry box and get it to Allyson Lord as soon 
as possible.  Also, if you have any small jewelry boxes that you won't 
be using, bring them along too.  Allyson will be accepting jewelry and 
small boxes until further notice.  Thank you in advance for your 
donations. 

 
Flower Chart -There is a flower chart sign-up sheet in hallway for 
anyone wishing to honor a loved one. The cost of flowers is $50 per 
week so please plan accordingly. 
 

 
Request for Liturgists - We need liturgists. If you are interested in 
serving as a Liturgist, please check the poster on the bulletin board in 
the hallway and select a date. Nicole Fleschut, Administrative 

Assistant, will send you your material prior to the date you are scheduled to be the 
Liturgist. Thank you, Art Peoples, Clerk of Session 

 
Meals on Wheels ~ If you would like to volunteer for Meals on Wheels 
on any open dates, please call Meryl Davis @ (570) 310-1556. 

 
 
 Subscribe to our Email list for updates - Be sure to be in the know 
about all that is happening at Trinity Presbyterian Church by joining 
our email list.  Use the QR code next to this announcement to join 
(take a photo of it with a smartphone and the webpage will open) or 
go to http://www.dallastpc.org/join-our-email-list. 
 

Trinity Presbyterian Church Building Use Calendar - The Session is 

requesting everyone who wishes to use the facilities at Trinity to schedule their events 
with Nicole Fleschut, Administrative Assistant. By phone:  570-675-3131 
Or by email:  trinitypress@frontiernet.net. This will ensure that everyone has an 
opportunity to use the building for approved activities, and we won’t have double 
bookings. Thank you for your support. Art Peoples, Clerk of Session. 
 

April 16, 2023  

April 23, 2023 Josh Coy 

April 20, 2023 Wayne & Marianne Williams 

May 4, 2023 Windsor & Meryl Davis 

http://www.dallastpc.org/join-our-email-list
mailto:trinitypress@frontiernet.net
http://www.dailyclipart.net/clipart/category/flower-clip-art/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
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Announcements need to be either emailed to trinitypress@frontiernet.net 
by Tuesday morning at 10 am or written on one of the forms found on the 
bulletin board and deposited in the office. Newsletter articles need to be 
submitted to the church office by April 26th. They need to be emailed to 
trinitypress@frontiernet.net along with any images.  

 
In the future, when adding a name to the prayer list please let Nicole know who is adding 
the name, so that we can contact you when updating the prayer list, in order to keep it 
current. If at any point in time, someone you have added to the prayer list can be 
removed, please let Nichole know, so we can keep our prayer list current. Thank you for 
keeping those on our prayer list in your prayers and thank you for helping us keep the 
list current. 
 
PRAYER CONCERNS  
 
Members of Trinity: 
Rich Burkhardt                            Mary & Walter Chappell                Meryl Davis 
Neil & Mary Morrison                  Tom Pickett                                   Jim Snyder                              
Doug Stevens                             Nancy Williams                             Phil & Leona Walter                
Shirley Wolfkeil                               
 
Friends of Trinity: 
Sandy Goodwin – Dr. Curt Goodwin’s sister 
Carol Gumienny- Stroke- eyes & balance- Nancy Thomas’s sister 
Barbara Jones – Betty Handley’s sister  
Bill Morrison – poor health – Neil’s brother 
Amy Wert – paralyzed from accident – daughter of Janie Millers co-worker 
Richard Zim – Allyson Lord’s brother-in-law 
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